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4th February 2020 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 20/01/27.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Can we have all and everything, meeting notes, plans, job Descriptions, email 
communication between any and everyone to do with the subject of nurses 
working on front line ambulance with in Secamb 
To answer this question would require in excess of the time limit allowed for an FOI 
request so is not able to be actioned 
 
Can we have the date that Ruth May was booked and accepted to attend 
Secamb to launch this project 
Dr Ruth May has not been booked to launch this project, she is attending to launch a 
wider trust nursing strategy consultation 
 
Can we have the EIA QIA risk etc for this proposal 
The QIA / EIA around a frontline nurse pilot are not due to be completed until the 
project has been approved 
 
Can we have the notes etc from the innovations meeting where any reference 
and conversation occurred on this topic 
See point one re time element 
 
Can we have the board papers where any references to nurses on vehicles 
was made. 
There are no board papers where this is referenced 
 
Can we have the PGD that nurses will work to for administration of medicines 
There are no PGDs at present as the pilot has not been approved 
 
Can we have the scope of practise for the nurse responding in a DCA 
This has not been finalised as the pilot has not been approved 
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Can we have the names of the other ambulance trusts who have attempted this 
model of working and the feedback fully received both positive and negative 
It is not for us to comment on other trusts however we can confirm that we have 
visited other trusts where models of working are active 
 
Can we have the information where we have advised our NHS trusts with in 
and surrounding our geographical boundaries we will be trying to employee 
multiple senior clinicians from their employment. 
N/A no pilot has been approved  
 
The risk assessment that we may place lives at risk from taking staff from 
hospitals   
This is not a question so can’t be answered  
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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